
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Position]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Company Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request the 

implementation of UV protection measures within [specific location or 

facility/organization]. Given the increasing awareness of the harmful 

effects of UV radiation on health, I believe that taking proactive steps 

to protect individuals in our environment is crucial. 

[Optional: Briefly explain any specific incidents, statistics, or studies 

that support your request. For example, "Recent studies have shown a 

significant correlation between UV exposure and skin cancer rates" or 

"Our outdoor facilities lack any UV protection."] 

I recommend considering the following measures:  

1. Installation of UV-filtering window films  

2. Providing shaded areas or UV-resistant coverings in outdoor spaces  

3. Distributing educational materials about UV safety and protection  

I believe that these steps will enhance the safety and well-being of 

everyone involved. I appreciate your attention to this matter and look 

forward to your positive response. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position, if applicable]  

[Your Organization, if applicable] 


